
 

 

DCI/CS/E.1/2018   21/11/2018 
 

Ms. Nivedita Khatri 
Assistant Manager 
On-line Surveillance 
T:2272 8579/5002,  www.bseindia.com 
BSE Limited, P J Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001, India  

 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
 
 Sub:  Notice for non-compliance with corporate governance 

requirements  
 Ref:  BSE Letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2018-2019 / 134 

21st November, 2018  
 
 This has reference to the above letter from BSE asking 
clarif ication from the Company in connection with signif icant 
increase in Volume of DCI Scrip.  
 
2. We have to inform you that there is no 
information/announcement (including pending announcement) 
which in our opinion may have a bear ing on the volume behaviour 
in the scrip.  
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Dredging Corporation of India Limited 
 
 
(K.Aswini Sreekanth) 
Company Secretary 
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